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From: Jeff House

Sent: 12 December 2014 15:35

To: Development Management

Subject: Planning Application no, 14/01295/73A

Weaverthorpe Parish Council met on 10th December 2014 to discuss the above application.

| have been asked to convey their OBJECTION to the request to increase the height of the turbine by
2.939metres. The reason for this is that they consider the original height to be sufficent and the position
would mean that with the increased height it would be very prominent and would contribute to the
accumulation of wind turbines in an area of high landscape value.

Jeff House
Clerk to Weaverthorpe Parish Council
Tel: 01944 738841
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